
Amendment No. 0001  

RFP No. NCG-9250001-0017 

Date: August 23, 2016 

 

This amendment, (No. 0001) to RFP No. NCG-9250001-0017 for performing Asbestos Monitoring in Staten 

Island and  Long Island is being issued to address participation in webinars for this procurement activity. 

 

There are two pre-proposal webinars scheduled for Friday August 26 at 10:00AM EDT and Monday August 29 

at 10:00AM EDT. Previously it was noted that vendor participation in one or the other of these events 

is encouraged (emphasis added).  

 

Exhibit A, at page 7 indicates these events to be “Mandatory Pre-Proposal Webinars”.  

 

For consistency, NCG states that all offerors register and attend a webinar that sets out proposal requirements 

and expectations. As such, the statement of the e-mail distributing the RFP is hereby revised to indicate 

that participation in one or the other of these events is required. 

  

If you are an interested bidder but are unable to participate in one or the other of the two scheduled webinars, 

please contact Danny Lavergne and John Hager immediately. 

  
 

 
For assistance in proposal preparation, contractors are urged to contact their local Small Business Administration or research other available 

resources for proposal support.  You may also contact the corporation or agencies below for assistance below at no cost or minimal cost.  Private 

contractors provide support at a cost to the contractor.  All contacts provided below are independent agencies’ or corporations with no affiliation 

with NorthStar Group Services, Inc., or the Governor’s Office of Storm Recovery.  NorthStar Group Services, Inc. makes no representations nor 

guarantees of the quality of assistance provided and contractors should investigate the types of services and cost provided prior at their own risk. 

 

UCEDC, A Non-Profit Economic Development Corporation 

http://ucedc.com/government-contracting/ 

 

State University of New York 

http://www.nyssbdc.org/procurement.html 

 

Fed Biz Solutions, Inc. 

Dale Wells, President 

970-660-7100 

303-895-8822 (c) 

dwells@fedbiz-si.com 

 

****************************************************************** 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of Amendment No. 0001 of RFP No. NCG-9250001-0017 – Asbestos Monitoring of Staten 

Island and Long Island by signing and returning the amendment via email to Danny Lavergne at dlavergne@northstar.com 

and John Hager (jhager@northstar.com).  PLEASE PRINT LEGIBLY! 

 

Received by: _________________________/___________________________  

             Print Name   Signature 

 

Email: _______________________________________________ 

 

 

Contractor Name: _________________________________ 

 

Date acknowledged: _______________________ 
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